
AN INFORMAL LETTER 

ON HOLIDAY IN ROME 

Piazza Sant’Anselmo, 2  

001531 Rome 

Italy 

17 november 2009 

Dear Susan, 

Lisa and I are having a fantastic time. The weather’s quite warm for November, and we really like 

the hotel. From the window you can see right across the river Tiber to Saint Peter’s. 

 

 We have seen the Trevi Fountain and thrown coins into the water to have good luck and come 

back again, we also have been to the Spanish Steps, where all the young people usually meet. 

 

Tomorrow we’re going to visit the Coliseum and the Roman Forum. However, we might not have 

time to see everything there is here, as you can imagine. There are so many historic places to 

see, you can find anything interesting on any corner! 

 

Food is not a problem here, you know we both love pasta and here there’s more variety, of 

course. People are really friendly and I’m learning lots of Italian words. It’s a beautiful language.  

 

We are very happy that we came here, but of course we miss you all.  

 

See you soon, 

Brad and Lisa. 


